
C i t y  o f  G r o v e r  B e a c h 
 

 154 S. 8th Street ❖ Grover Beach, CA 93433 ❖ (805) 473-4567 ❖ FAX (805) 489-9657 ❖ gbadmin@grover.org 
Visit our website at www.grover.org 

  

 

 

PRESS RELEASE               Contact:       Robert Perrault, City Manager 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE              Telephone:  (805) 473-4567 
Friday, December 12, 2014 

 

City of Grover Beach Announces  
Office Closure for Holiday Period 

GROVER BEACH, CA ― In an effort to minimize City costs during the holiday period, all Grover Beach 
City Hall offices will be closed to the public for the one-week period from Monday, December 22 
through Friday, December 26, 2014. All regular business hours and field operations will resume on 
Monday, December 29th. City Hall offices will also be closed on Thursday, January 1, 2015 in 
observance of New Year’s Day. 

City Hall offices will be closed to the public for a total of three working days and two regularly scheduled 
holidays of December 24-25, 2014. Employees desiring the additional time off will be required to use 
authorized leave (i.e., vacation, accrued compensation or administrative leave time). The Council 
approved the closure in November when reviewing the City’s end of the year calendar. “The holiday 
scheduled closure of City Hall to the public will allow the remaining skeletal staff to continue to function 
and minimize costs. The closure also provides employees the opportunity to spend additional quality time 
with their families” said City Manager Bob Perrault. 

In the event of a safety emergency, citizens should continue to make use of the emergency contact 
number 9-1-1. In the event of a non-safety related event, citizens should contact the Grover Beach Police 
Department business line at (805) 473-4511 and the appropriate personnel will be dispatched by the 
department. Public Works crew members will be available to respond to any weather-related emergency, 
should it occur. 

The first regularly scheduled City Council meeting in the New Year will be Tuesday, January 20, 2015 
following the Martin Luther King holiday on Monday January 19th. The regular City Council schedule of 
meetings on the first and third Mondays of the month will resume in February. 
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